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Description

The new SLAARC website went live on Saturday, August 30, 2014.  By 9 PM EDT on Monday,
September 1, 2014 all current SLAARC members were issued usernames and passwords.  Any club
member who did not receive an e-mail with their login information (username and password) should
contact the club vice-president, K8BRF at the e-mail address listed in the club roster.
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